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Getting the books The Shuttle Frances Hodgson Burnett now is not type of challenging
means. You could not without help going like books accretion or library or borrowing
from your links to retrieve them. This is an utterly simple means to specifically
acquire lead by on-line. This online pronouncement The Shuttle Frances Hodgson
Burnett can be one of the options to accompany you as soon as having other time.
It will not waste your time. admit me, the e-book will extremely song you additional
issue to read. Just invest tiny mature to read this on-line notice The Shuttle
Frances Hodgson Burnett as well as evaluation them wherever you are now.

A Tangled Web Aug 26 2019 'A Tangled Web' is a tale that follows two intertwined
families through a year of heartbreak and hilarity in a scramble to acquire a family
heirloom. When Rebecca Dark realises she is dying, she invites her extended family
to one of her usual gatherings to inform them of her departure. After the shocking
revelations of her will, a competition ensues between the rival family members. This
early work by L. M. Montgomery was originally published in 1931 and we are now
republishing it with a brand new introductory biography. Lucy Maud Montgomery was
born on 30th November 1874, New London, in the Canadian province of Prince Edward
Island. Her mother, Clara Woolner (Macneil), died before Lucy reached the age of two
and so she was raised by her maternal grandparents in a family of wealthy Scottish
immigrants. In 1908 Montgomery produced her first full-length novel, titled 'Anne of
Green Gables'. It was an instant success, and following it up with several sequels,
Montgomery became a regular on the best-seller list and an international household
name.
Parker Pyne Investigates Nov 09 2020 Agatha Christie once again demonstrates her
mastery of the short form mystery with Parker Pyne Investigates—short stories of
crime and detection featuring Parker Pyne, certainly one of the most unconventional
private investigators ever to pursue a hot lead. Mrs. Packington felt alone,
helpless and utterly forlorn. But her life changed when she stumbled upon an
advertisement in the Times that read: "Are you happy? If not, consult Mr. Parker
Pyne." Equally adept at putting together the fragments of a murder mystery or the
pieces of a broken marriage, Mr. Parker Pyne is possibly the world's most
unconventional private investigator. Armed with just his intuitive knowledge of

human nature, he is an Englishman abroad, traveling the globe to solve and undo
crime and misdemeanor.
Personality Plus: Some Experiences of Emma McChesney and Her Son, Jock Aug 07 2020
"Personality Plus: Some Experiences of Emma McChesney and Her Son, Jock" by Edna
Ferber. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction
to forgotten?or yet undiscovered gems?of world literature, we issue the books that
need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted
to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks
that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
The Shuttle, Part 1 (Esprios Classics) Jun 16 2021 The Shuttle is a 1907 novel by
Frances Hodgson Burnett. One of Burnett's longer and more complicated books for
adults, it deals with themes of intermarriages between wealthy American heiresses
and impoverished British nobles. Sir Nigel Anstruthers comes to New York in search
of an heiress, as he no longer has enough money to keep up his estate, Stornham
Court. He marries the pretty and cosseted Rosalie Vanderpoel, the daughter of an
American millionaire. But on their return to England, Nigel and his mother control
and isolate Rosalie from her family. Many years later, Rosalie's now-grown up sister
Bettina, who has spent a decade wondering why Rosy has lost contact with the family,
arrives at Stornham Court to investigate
The Shuttle Apr 26 2022
The Shuttle Apr 14 2021 Twelve years after her sister's marriage to the Englishman
Sir Nigel, American heiress Betty Vanderpoel is worried about her sister, who hasn't
been in communication for some time, and travels to England, where she sets out to
help her sister and finds love of her own along the way.
Beyond the Secret Garden May 16 2021 The definitive and revealing biography of the
author of The Secret Garden. Frances Hodgson Burnett’s favourite theme in her
fiction was the reversal of fortune, and she herself knew extremes of poverty and
wealth. Born in Manchester in 1849, she emigrated with her family to Tennessee
because of the financial problems caused by the cotton famine. From a young age she
published her stories to help the family make ends meet. Only after she married did
she publish Little Lord Fauntleroy that shot her into literary stardom. On the
surface, Frances’ life was extremely successful: hosting regular literary salons in
her home and travelling frequently between properties in the UK and America. But
behind the colourful personal and social life, she was a complex and contradictory
character. She lost both parents by her twenty-first birthday, Henry James called
her "the most heavenly of women" although avoided her; prominent people admired her
and there were many friendships as well as an ill-advised marriage to a much younger
man that ended in heartache. Her success was punctuated by periods of depression, in
one instance brought on by the tragic loss of her eldest son to consumption. Ann
Thwaite creates a sympathetic but balanced and eye-opening biography of the woman
who has enchanted numerous generations of children.
In the Garden Sep 27 2019 Frances Hodgson Burnett, author of The Secret Garden, A
Little Princess, and Little Lord Fauntleroy, was one of the most successful and
controversial women of her time. Burnett's flamboyant persona and unconventional
lifestyle made her a contentious figure in Victorian society, and for generations
after her death, her own family refused to acknowledge her. Burnett is best known
for her children's literature, but she began her career as a bestselling adult
novelist. The themes of Burnett's adult novels were often serious: working women,
abusive marriages, and single motherhood, and for many years these novels have been
overshadowed by the fame of her children's books. Recently, however, scholars have
rediscovered these works and have begun to study and write about them. In 2003 at
California State University, Fresno, Angelica Carpenter convened the first
conference ever held about this famous author. Scholars, fans, and collectors
gathered to contribute to the knowledge on the author and to discuss her

accomplishments. The talks ranged from scholarly to conversational, covering
Burnett's books for both children and adults, the plays and movies that were made
from them, the books they inspired, and the way in which the author's life was
reflected in her fiction. In the Garden: Essays in Honor of Frances Hodgson Burnett
recreates many of the conference talks, as well as other essays offering practical
advice for collectors and the first interview ever published with Burnett's greatgranddaughter, who inherited the family archive.
The Making of a Marchioness Jul 30 2022 "The Making of a Marchioness" is a novel by
Frances Hodgson Burnett. It was followed by a sequel, The Methods of Lady
Walderhurst, but both have been subsequently published together, either under the
original name "The Making of a Marchioness" or as "Emily Fox-Seton". Emily Fox-Seton
is a young woman of good birth but no money who works as a companion and assistant
for various members of the upper class. Her chief employer is Lady Maria Bayne, who
is both very selfish and very funny, although she does come to care for Emily. In a
"Cinderella-like" ending, Emily eventually marries a much older man, James, the
Marquess of Walderhurst, thus herself becoming a marchioness. In the sequel,
originally "The Methods of Lady Walderhurst", Emily has Walderhurst's child, and his
former heir, Alec Osborn, attempts to regain what he sees as his birthright.
Childhood in Edwardian Fiction Apr 02 2020 The first book-length look at childhood
in Edwardian fiction, this book challenges assumptions that the Edwardian period was
simply a continuation of the Victorian or the start of the Modern. Exploring both
classics and popular fiction, the authors provide a a compelling picture of the
Edwardian fictional cult of childhood.
Little Lord Fauntleroy Illustrated Dec 23 2021 Little Lord Fauntleroy is a novel by
the English-American writer Frances Hodgson Burnett, her first children's novel. It
was published as a serial in St. Nicholas Magazine from November 1885 to October
1886, then as a book by Scribner's (the publisher of St. Nicholas) in 1886.[2] The
illustrations by Reginald B. Birch set fashion trends and the novel set a precedent
in copyright law when Burnett won a lawsuit in 1888 against E. V. Seebohm over the
rights to theatrical adaptations of the work
The Shuttle & The Making of a Marchioness Jul 18 2021 Frances Hodgson Burnett
worked on two books simultaneously: The Shuttle, a longer and more complicated book;
and The Making of a Marchioness, which she wrote in a few weeks and published to
good reviews. it is about the rejuvenating effects of Americans and American money
on a somewhat decadent English aristocracy. The Making of a Marchioness (1901) It
was originally published in two parts: the first tells the fairy tale-like story of
how our heroine, Emily Fox-Seton, became the Marchioness of Walderhurst. The second,
originally titled The Methods of Lady Walderhurst, is a down-to-earth portrayal of
the realities of Victorian marriage, with a bit of a Victorian sensation vibe to it.
The Shuttle (1907) It was begun in 1900 but frequently abandoned while its author,
Frances Hodgson Burnett, wrote several other books, including, most famously, The
Making of a Marchioness. The Shuttle is about American heiresses marrying English
aristocrats; by extension it is about the effect of American energy and dynamism
rejuvenating a somewhat decadent English aristocracy: Rosalie Vanderpoel, the
daughter of an American multimillionaire marries an impoverished English baronet and
goes to live in England. She all but loses contact with her family in America. Years
later her younger sister Bettina, beautiful, intelligent and extremely rich, goes to
England to find what has happened to her sister. She finds Rosalie shabby and
dispirited, cowed by her husband's ill treatment. Bettina sets about to rectify
matters… Frances Eliza Hodgson Burnett (1849 – 1924) was an English-American
playwright and author. She is best known for her children's stories, in particular
Little Lord Fauntleroy , A Little Princess, and The Secret Garden.
The Head of the House of Coombe Mar 02 2020
The Lost Books of Jane Austen May 04 2020 Thoroughly innovative and occasionally
irreverent, this book will appeal in equal measure to book historians, Austen fans,

and scholars of literary celebrity.
Emily Fox-Seton Dec 11 2020 Emily Fox-Seton is a well-bred but penniless lady who
works for the selfish Lady Maria Bayne. At 34, she knows she is unlikely to marry,
and her prospects are bleak. Despite that, she has a positive outlook and enjoys the
simple pleasures of life. Her kindness, unselfishness and desire to make others
happy attract the aging and wealthy Marquis Walderhurst. He sweeps her off her feet
and they get married. Not long after, he travels to India, leaving Emily with child.
But not everyone is happy for Emily.. Soon, her husband's former heir, Alec Osborn,
arrives and attempts to regain what he believes is his birthright. Mysterious murder
plots arise, putting Emily and her child in danger. Will she find her happy ever
after? Set in the early 19th century, this Cinderella-like story is a collection of
two separate books, "The Making of a Marchioness" and its sequel "The Methods of
Lady Walderhurst." Frances Eliza Hodgson Burnett (1849-1924) was born in Manchester,
England, but emigrated to the United States after her father’s death. She wrote
stories for magazines to help her family financially, and would later write plays
and novels. Her most famous works are ‘A Little Princess’ (1905) and ‘The Secret
Garden’ (1911).
The Shuttle May 28 2022 Smart and intuitive, Bettina is not fooled by Sir Nigel,
the English aristocrat, who has come to New York to marry her sweet and naïve older
sister Rosalie. And rightly so: Sir Nigel is cruel and selfish and only marries
Rosalie for her money. But still a child, there is nothing much Bettina can do about
it. When years have passed and the family has lost all contact with Rosalie,
however, Bettina decides to sail across the Atlantic and save her sister. With ‘The
Shuttle’ (1907), Author Frances Hodgson Burnett created one of those heroines whose
presence it is immensely satisfying to be in. Betty is initiative and strong, and
she refuses to be bullied by manipulative men. It is hard not to fall in love with
her. Despite its dark plot, ‘The Shuttle’ is ultimately a romantic and uplifting
story with lots of delicious drama. Frances Eliza Hodgson Burnett (1849-1924) was
born in Manchester, England, but emigrated to the United States after her father’s
death. She wrote stories for magazines to help her family financially, and would
later write plays and novels. Her most famous works are ‘A Little Princess’ (1905)
and ‘The Secret Garden’ (1911).
The Complete Works of Frances Hodgson Burnett (Illustrated Edition) Nov 29 2019
This carefully crafted ebook collection is formatted for your eReader with a
functional and detailed table of contents: Introduction: Frances Hodgson Burnett
from Children's Stories in American Literature by H. C. Wright Children's Books: The
Secret Garden A Little Princess Little Lord Fauntleroy The Lost Prince Two Little
Pilgrims' Progress Barty Crusoe and His Man Saturday Sara Crewe or What Happened at
Miss Minchin's Editha's Burglar In the Closed Room The Land of the Blue Flower The
Good Wolf The Little Hunchback Zia Little Saint Elizabeth, and Other Stories: Little
Saint Elizabeth The Story of Prince Fairyfoot The Proud Little Grain of Wheat Behind
the White Brick Queen Crosspatch's Stories: Racketty-Packetty House The Cozy Lion
The Spring Cleaning Two Days in the Life of Piccino The Captain's Youngest Little
Betty's Kitten Tells Her Story How Fauntleroy Occurred Novels: That Lass o' Lowrie's
Theo: A Sprightly Love Story Haworth's Miss Crespigny Louisiana A Fair Barbarian
Through One Administration Vagabondia The Pretty Sister of José A Lady of Quality
His Grace of Osmonde In Connection with the De Willoughby Claim Emily Fox-Seton The
Shuttle T. Tembarom The White People The Head of the House of Coombe Robin Short
Stories: Surly Tim Esmeralda Mère Girauds Little Daughter Lodusky Seth One Day at
Arle Le Monsieur de la Petite Dame The Woman's Way The Dawn of a Tomorrow My Robin
Three Weeks Jul 26 2019
The Shuttle, Part 2 (Esprios Classics) Mar 14 2021 The Shuttle is a 1907 novel by
Frances Hodgson Burnett. One of Burnett's longer and more complicated books for
adults, it deals with themes of intermarriages between wealthy American heiresses
and impoverished British nobles. Sir Nigel Anstruthers comes to New York in search

of an heiress, as he no longer has enough money to keep up his estate, Stornham
Court. He marries the pretty and cosseted Rosalie Vanderpoel, the daughter of an
American millionaire. But on their return to England, Nigel and his mother control
and isolate Rosalie from her family. Many years later, Rosalie's now-grown up sister
Bettina, who has spent a decade wondering why Rosy has lost contact with the family,
arrives at Stornham Court to investigate.
The Shuttle Sep 19 2021 Reproduction of the original.
The Making of a Marchioness Jun 28 2022 The Making of a Marchioness follows thirtysomething Emily who lives alone, humbly and happily, in a tiny apartment and on a
meager income. She is the one that everyone counts on but no one goes out of their
way to accommodate. This Cinderella-like story remains a much-loved favorite among
many.
That Lass O' Lowrie's Oct 09 2020 Life in the Lancashire village of Riggan is
dominated by the coal pit, for it not only provides employment for most of the
villagers, but it is also the focus for most of the communities hopes and fears.
Joan Lowrie, a pit girl who has endured many hardships herself, comes to the rescue
of seventeen-year-old Liz and her baby.
The Shuttle Frances Hodgson Burnett Oct 01 2022 The Shuttle is a 1907 novel by
Frances Hodgson Burnett, republished in 2007 by Persephone Books.[1] One of
Burnett's longer and more complicated books for adults, it deals with themes of
intermarriages between wealthy American heiresses and impoverished British nobles.
Sir Nigel Anstruthers comes to New York in search of an heiress, as he no longer has
enough money to keep up his estate, Stornham Court. He marries the pretty and
cosseted Rosalie Vanderpoel, the daughter of an American millionaire. But on their
return to England, Nigel and his mother control and isolate Rosalie from her family.
Many years later, Rosalie's now-grown up sister Bettina, who has spent a decade
wondering why Rosy has lost contact with the family, arrives at Stornham Court to
investigate. She discovers Rosalie and her son Ughtred, physically and emotionally
fragile, living in the ruined estate. Bettina, who is both beautiful and made of
considerably stronger stuff than her sister, begins to restore both Rosalie's health
and spirits and the building and grounds of Stornham Court in Nigel's absence.
Bettina, as an attractive heiress, attracts the attention of the local gentry and reintegrates her sister into society, while also gaining the respect of the villagers
by her insistence that repairs be done by local workers.
Little Lord Fauntleroy Dec 31 2019
Fair Barbarian Feb 22 2022 Distributed by the University of Nebraska Press for the
University of Idaho Press Octavia Bassett, a beautiful young heiress from Bloody
Gulch, Nevada, unexpectedly descends upon her aunt in the sleepy village of
Slowbridge, England. As a young woman raised haphazardly by her father in the Wild
West of the 1870s, she finds their customs unnecessarily fastidious and difficult to
understand.
The Methods of Lady Walderhurst Jun 24 2019 This Is A New Release Of The Original
1901 Edition.
The Shuttle (1907). By: Frances Hodgson Burnett Aug 31 2022 The Shuttle is a 1907
novel by Frances Hodgson Burnett, republished in 2007 by Persephone Books. One of
Burnett's longer and more complicated books for adults, it deals with themes of
intermarriages between wealthy American heiresses and impoverished British nobles.
Plot Summary Sir Nigel Anstruthers comes to New York in search of an heiress, as he
no longer has enough money to keep up his estate, Stornham Court. He marries the
pretty and cosseted Rosalie Vanderpoel, the daughter of an American millionaire. But
on their return to England, Nigel and his mother control and isolate Rosalie from
her family. Many years later, Rosalie's now-grown up sister Bettina, who has spent a
decade wondering why Rosy has lost contact with the family, arrives at Stornham
Court to investigate. She discovers Rosalie and her son Ughtred, physically and
emotionally fragile, living in the ruined estate. Bettina, who is both beautiful and

made of considerably stronger stuff than her sister, begins to restore both
Rosalie's health and spirits and the building and grounds of Stornham Court in
Nigel's absence. Bettina, as an attractive heiress, attracts the attention of the
local gentry and re-integrates her sister into society, while also gaining the
respect of the villagers by her insistence that repairs be done by local workers.
Bettina also makes the acquaintance of another impoverished English nobleman, Lord
Mount Dunstan, who has considerably more pride and spirit than Sir Nigel and has no
intention of marrying an American heiress to restore his estate, but who is not wellrespected in the neighbourhood due to his disreputable late father and brother.
Mount Dunstan regains the respect of the neighbourhood due to a chance encounter
with an American typewriter salesman on holiday, G. Seldon, and because he opens his
estate to workers afflicted by typhoid fever. When Sir Nigel returns home to
discover Rosalie and Ughtred in improved health and spirits, the estate nearly
restored, and Betty responsible for it all, he tries to conceal his ill-will but has
never been particularly good at self-control. In a final confrontation, Nigel
attempts to bully Bettina into leaving Rosalie at Stornham Court, this time with
more of her father's money, but she hides from him and eventually returns with Mount
Dunstan, who she had believed dead of typhus. Mount Dunstan whips Sir Nigel "like a
dog," and the latter eventually suffers a fit and dies, while Bettina and Mount
Dunstan overcome their pride and confess their love for each other............
Frances Eliza Hodgson Burnett (24 November 1849 - 29 October 1924) was an EnglishAmerican novelist and playwright. She is best known for the three children's novels
Little Lord Fauntleroy (published in 1885-1886), A Little Princess (1905), and The
Secret Garden (1911). Frances Eliza Hodgson was born in Cheetham, England. After her
father died in 1852, the family fell on straitened circumstances and in 1865
immigrated to the United States, settling near Knoxville, Tennessee. There Frances
began writing to help earn money for the family, publishing stories in magazines
from the age of 19. In 1870, her mother died, and in 1872 Frances married Swan
Burnett, who became a medical doctor. The Burnetts lived for two years in Paris,
where their two sons were born, before returning to the United States to live in
Washington, D.C., Burnett then began to write novels, the first of which (That Lass
o' Lowrie's), was published to good reviews. Little Lord Fauntleroy was published in
1886 and made her a popular writer of children's fiction, although her romantic
adult novels written in the 1890s were also popular. She wrote and helped to produce
stage versions of Little Lord Fauntleroy and A Little Princess....
A Lady of Quality By Frances Hodgson Burnett (Fully Illustrated Edition) Jan 30
2020 A Lady of Quality is a novel published in 1896 by Frances Hodgson Burnett that
was the second highest best-selling book in the United States in 1896. It was the
first of series of successful historical novels by Burnett.
The Shuttle Aug 19 2021
The Secret Garden Feb 10 2021 «???????????? ???» – ??????? ???????? ??? ?????????
???? ?????????, ????????? ?????????? ??????? ??????? ???????, ????? ? ??????
???????? ??????? ????? ? ????? ????. ???? ???????, ???????? ? ??????????? ????
??????? ?????, ??????? ????????? ? ?????, ???????????? ? ??????, ?? ?????????? ?
????-?????????? ? ??? ????????. ?????? ???? ????????? ? ?????????? ????????, ? ????
???????? ??????????? ??????, ? ???? ???? ?????? ????? ????????, ? ??? ????? ???????
???????????? ????????? ???, ??????????? ??????, ???? ? ??????? ??????-?? ????????.
??????? ???? ? ???????? ??????, ??????? ???????? ??????. ?? ??? ????? ?????? ????
?????????? ?????? ? ????? ?? ????? ??, ??? ????????? ??? ?????????.. ???????, ??? ??
???????????? ?????? ? ????????...
The Novels of Frances Hodgson Burnett Oct 21 2021 Frances Hodgson Burnett is
remembered today as the author of the children’s classic The Secret Garden, but in
her lifetime she had a long and successful career as a novelist, dramatist and
writer of children’s stories. Of high literary quality, her novels covered a range
of genres, including industrial novels, American-themed social novels, historical

novels, transatlantic novels and post–World War I novels. The Novels of Frances
Hodgson Burnett reads her novels in the context of the changing literary field in
England and the United States in the years between the death of George Eliot in 1880
through to the Great War. Read as a body of literary fiction in relation to
Elizabeth Gaskell, Henry James and T. S. Eliot among others, and read in the context
of literary realism, historical fiction, the sensation novel and so on, Burnett’s
novels constitute an important thread that chronicles the changing contexts and
forms of English and American fiction from the end of the Victorian period to the
Jazz Age of the 1920s.
My Robin Jan 24 2022 This work presents a captivating short memoir about the
author's friendship and experiences with an English robin she met in the Rose Garden
of the English country house. Many days went by, and the curiosity between the two
turned into a memorable friendship. Gradually, the robin took courage and began to
claim Burnett's attention through sweet songs and dances. A special bond was created
that lasted a long time until Frances had to move to America the next spring. She
wrote about the moment of farewell with such deep emotions that they leave a longlasting impact on the reader. She was deeply affected when she couldn't see the
robin again. Burnett wrote the book while recovering from her disastrous second
marriage and her son's death. This delightful work allowed her to circulate her
personal beliefs about nature, animals, and interspecies interactions. She writes
about how fascinated she was with the beautiful bird and starts by saying that she
did not own the robin, but the robin owned her. Burnett personified the bird
throughout the work by writing about her interactions with him and giving him humanlike attributes.
A Lady of Quality Illustrated Mar 26 2022 A Lady of Quality is a novel published in
1896 by Frances Hodgson Burnett that was the second highest best-selling book in the
United States in 1896. It was the first of series of successful historical novels by
Burnett.
The Morning Gift Jun 04 2020 A richly imagined story of unexpected love,
independence, and belonging – The Morning Gift is a classic WWII romance from Eva
Ibbotson. With an introduction from Sarra Manning, author of Diary of a Crush.
Eighteen-year-old Ruth lives in the sparkling city of Vienna with her family, where
she delights in its music, energy and natural beauty. She is wildly in love with the
brilliant young pianist Heini Radik and can't wait until they are married. But
Ruth's world is turned upside down when the Nazis invade Austria and her family are
forced to flee to England, and through a devastating misunderstanding she is left
behind. Her only hope to escape Vienna comes from Quin, a young English professor,
who unexpectedly offers her a marriage of convenience to bring her back to London.
Ruth throws herself into her new life – but a secret marriage is more difficult than
she expected, especially as she and Quin find themselves drawn together. 'I have
binged on Eva Ibbotson . . . her elegantly written, witty and well-observed fables'
– Nigella Lawson, The Times Rediscover Eva Ibbotson, award-winning author of Journey
to the River Sea, in her sweeping historical romances, including The Morning Gift, A
Song For Summer and The Secret Countess.
Keeping Up Appearances Oct 28 2019
Eight Cousins, Or, The Aunt-hill Jan 12 2021 Orphaned Rose Campbell finds it
difficult to fit in when she goes to live with her six aunts and seven mischievous
boy cousins.
The Shuttle Sep 07 2020
The Shuttle Nov 02 2022 "The Shuttle" by Frances Hodgson Burnett. Published by Good
Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre.
From well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet
undiscovered gems?of world literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each
Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability
for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly

and accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
A Lady of Quality Jul 06 2020
The Secret Garden Nov 21 2021 A ten-year-old orphan comes to live in a lonely house
on the Yorkshire moors and discovers an invalid cousin and the mysteries of a locked
garden.
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